
PUBLIC HEARING
The Harvard Select Board will conduct a virtual public hearing on 
Tuesday, Feb. 6, 2024, at 7 p.m. for a transfer of liquor license for the 
Harvard Bowling Lanes. This license will remain an annual malt/wine 
on-premise license. The transfer is necessary due to new ownership.
The virtual hearing participation instructions will be listed on the meet-
ing agenda posted on the Town of Harvard’s website at least 48 hours 
prior to this meeting. 
Any persons interested or wishing to be heard on this matter should 
appear at the designated time and place or may submit written com-
ments no later than 12 p.m. on the date listed above to jdoucet@
harvard-ma.gov.

Julie Doucet, Executive Assistant
Harvard Select Board
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